

10 DOWNING STREET

LONDON SWIA 2AA

THE PRIME MINISTER

24 November 1990

Dear Michail Sergeenich.

I was most grateful to receive your warm and generous message. I remember every one of our meetings, from your visit to Chequers in December 1984 through to our most recent encounter in Paris for their intense interest and their practical results. I believe that together we really did contribute to changing our world, and your own contribution to that has been outstanding. I share your hope that we can continue to meet on future occasions.

Meanwhile, Denis joins me in sending you and Raisa Maximovna our warmest regards.

Jours sweels

Acuramshalte